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Matt Martin

From: Matt Martin
Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2024 3:52 PM
To: Matt Martin
Subject: COURTESY NOTICE - PUBLIC HEARING CANCELED/TO BE RESCHEDULED (FILE NO. TA 

24-01)

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Greetings, 
 
The purpose of this courtesy notice is to inform you that the public hearing before the Sisters Planning Commission regarding
Text Amendment file no. TA 24-01(Amendments to the Sisters Development Code Chapter 1.3 (Definitions) and Chapter 
2.12 (Sun Ranch Tourist Commercial District)) originally scheduled on March 21, 2024, is CANCELED and will be 
rescheduled. You are receiving this notice because you are the applicant or previously submitted emailed comments on this 
matter. 
 
On March 7, 2024, the Sisters Planning Commission held a workshop to discuss the proposal with staƯ in preparation for 
the public hearing. The Commission decided to cancel the public hearing on March 21 and, instead, hold another workshop 
to continue the overview of the proposal and review process before proceeding to the public hearing. Said workshop will be 
held on March 21, 2024, at 4:00pm. More information regarding this workshop can be found on the City of Sisters website 
at: https://www.ci.sisters.or.us/bc-pc/page/planning-commission-85.  
 
The date for the new public hearing has not been determined. When the date is determined, notice of the public hearing will 
be provided in accordance with Sisters Development Code Section 4.1.600.  
 
Additional project can be found on the City of Sisters website under Community Development Notable Projects at: 
https://www.ci.sisters.or.us/community-development/page/notable-active-projects.   
 
For additional information, please contact Matthew Martin, Principal Planner, at (541) 323-5208 or 
mmartin@ci.sisters.or.us.    
 
Thank you, 
MaƩhew MarƟn, AICP 
Principal Planner 
City of Sisters |  Community Development Dept. 
PO Box 39 | 520 E. Cascade Ave., Sisters, OR 97759 
Desk: 541-323-5208 | City Hall: 541-549-6022 
mmarƟn@ci.sisters.or.us  |  www.ci.sisters.or.us       
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